
Q2 2019 IIBA Report
Highlights from April 1-June 30, 2019

6% increase in Inuit Employees 
The largest number of Inuit working 
at the Mary River Project to date

www.baffinland.com

Over $6M 
To date paid to Baffinland Inuit Employees

$9.4M 
Increase in Inuit Firm Spend

New Inuit Internship Program
8 Baffinland interns enrolled in the paid 
internship program

New Laptops for Graduates
54 laptops provided to Baffinland Grade 
12 graduates from North Baffin communities 

Successful Drum Making Workshop
Baffinland’s kick off to its cultural 
programming

Want to learn more?
Email: communityquestions@baffinland.com  
Follow us: 
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Inuit Employed at the Mary River Project
Q1 vs. Q2
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